
 
 
FDA has provided the following notice to ISSC: 
 

FDA received notification from the Canadian Food Inspection Agency (CFIA) on 

8/22 of a recall of Five Star Shellfish Inc. brand oysters due to salmonella. The States 

of Maine, Massachusetts, and New York received product associated with this recall. 

The CFIA is sharing with FDA information regarding the specific US 

dealers/retailers in those states and FDA is notifying the shellfish control 

authorities in those states to ensure that the product is captured under the recall. 

 
The CFIA also posted a press release regarding this recall: 
 

http://www.inspection.gc.ca/about-the-cfia/newsroom/food-recall-
warnings/complete-listing/2016-08-22/eng/1471913932565/1471913934460 
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